WE ARE EXCITED TO HOST OUR
1ST ANNUAL TURKEY TROT THIS YEAR!

WHO: All Coolidge Students & Staff

WHAT: Trot for turkeys (Run/Walk laps)

WHEN: November 19, 2024 during the school day
WHERE: Outside on the field

WHY: To help raise awareness and provide food to
those in need in our local community.

HOW: We Need Your HELP!

We will donate the turkeys to the Center for Food Action.
Our donations will be used to create Thanksgiving dinner gift
baskets to local families in need.

** Free turkey offers earned at local grocery stores
are a great way to give thanks!

THE FROZEN TURKEY DONATION DROP-OFF WILL BE ON
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22nd from 8:00-11:00AM
ON THE FRONT LAWN OF THE SCHOOL.




